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Solidarity with our colleagues 

from Ukraine 
 

 

The members of the European Automotive Cluster Network wish to express their solidarity with the 

colleagues and their families from the Ukrainian Automotive and Mobility Cluster and ecosystem, with those 

who stayed, and with those who had to flee their hometowns and even their beloved country, to escape war 

and death. 

In the present dramatic circumstances, we give them our full support. 

The values of our network are based on peaceful cooperation and sharing, and we call from the bottom of 

our hearts for the return of peace and freedom in Ukraine. 

 

Mulhouse, 08 March 2022 


